[bookmark: _GoBack]Good evening rising 6th grade students and families! 
This is Principal Nace calling from Big Spring Middle School to remind you that tomorrow night we have our 6th grade Bulldog Basics from 4-7:00 PM at the middle school.  Students can start to be dropped off at 3:45, and we ask that at least one parent/guardian return back to us at 6:00 PM so you can hear more about the middle school from Mr. Fry and me, prior to meeting your child’s teacher and getting a tour.  We will have informational tables open in our gymnasium starting at 5:30 PM, if you would like to come early to visit the booths.  These booths include our tech. department, Chartwell’s, BELCO Banking services, and time with our counselors and administration.  All the information for Bulldog Basics is located on our middle school webpage.
Just as a reminder…we had a HUGE HVAC project take place over the summer, and it is in its final stages.  Some of our locations don’t have air just yet, so please dress comfortably, as some of our spaces will be warmer than others.  
We look forward to seeing and meeting all of you tomorrow afternoon!
Have a great rest of your evening!    
